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Loot Jude Watson 2014-06-24 "LOOT hits the jackpot." -Rick Riordan, #1 NEW YORK TIMES bestselling author On a
foggy night in Amsterdam, a man falls from a rooftop to
the wet pavement below. It's Archibald McQuinn, the
notorious cat burglar, and he's dying. As sirens wail in
the distance, Archie manages to get out two last words
to his young son, March: "Find jewels." But March learns
that his father is not talking about hidden loot. He's
talking about Jules, the twin sister March never knew he
had. No sooner than the two find each other, they're
picked up by the police and sent to the world's worst
orphanage. It's not hard time, but it feels like it.
March and Jules have no intention of staying put. They
know their father's business inside and out, and they're
tired of being pushed around. Just one good heist, and
they'll live the life of riches and freedom that most
kids only dream about. . . . . Hold on to your pearls,
because this summer, the world's youngest criminal
masterminds are coming for you. Praise for Loot: "So
many things I love about this book: Cursed jewels, a
dangerous prophecy, a crash course in the history of
thievery, acrobatics and grift . . . This is LOOT you
can take to the bank. It's the perfect summer read for
kids." -- Rick Riordan, #1 NEW YORK TIMES bestselling
author of the Percy Jackson series "LOOT is one of those
books that you'll want to devour in one sitting. Full of
twists and turns and thrills aplenty, with the perfect
mixture of humor throughout, this is a must-read. I
really loved it." -- James Dashner, NEW YORK TIMES
bestselling author of THE MAZE RUNNER "LOOT is pure
delight -- a super-smart, funny, and exciting ride that
I hoped would last forever. Full of wonderful characters
and gratifying twists, this story is truly something
special." -- Rebecca Stead, NEW YORK TIMES bestselling
author and Newbery Medalist for WHEN YOU REACH ME "A
nonstop thrill ride of cons, schemes, and near misses,
with more twists than a pretzel factory. If middle grade
heist counts as a genre, Jude Watson is the master." -Gordon Korman, NEW YORK TIMES bestselling author of
SWINDLE "LOOT is proof that Jude Watson can do it all:
an edge-of-your seat mystery that manages to be
thrilling, funny, nail-biting, and full of real
characters readers will care about. I loved it." -Peter Lerangis, NEW YORK TIMES bestselling author of The
Seven Wonders series "LOOT is one of my favorite reads
in a very long time! I could not put this book down!" -Jennifer A. Nielsen, NEW YORK TIMES bestselling author
of THE FALSE PRINCE "LOOT breezes along in Jude Watson's
trademark smart, snappy style, a sophisticated caper
with a charming and unforgettable cast of characters." - Natalie Standiford, author of THE SECRET TREE “LOOT is
fast, fun, and full of exciting twists -- like OCEANS 11
starring kids. Buried beneath the exciting heist
adventure is a beautifully written story of love and
resilience, but that just serves to deepen the surprises
and suspense that will keep kids flipping pages long
after lights out.” -- Rachel Vail, author of UNFRIENDED
"Bursting with adventure, humor and heart, LOOT is an
unputdownable treat. Just make sure to hide it somewhere

genius when you're done, so no one tries to steal it." - Sarah Mlynowski, bestselling author of the Whatever
After series "One deadly curse, four runaway kids and
seven magical moonstones all add up to a page-turner
full of action and heart. This is OCEAN'S ELEVEN for the
middle grade reader." -- Kirby Larson, Newbery Honor
author of HATTIE BIG SKY * "Akin to the best of rollercoaster rides. . . . Taut, engrossing, and unstoppable."
-- KIRKUS REVIEWS, starred review * "Jewel theft has
never been as fun as in 39 Clues contributor Watson's
action-packed novel featuring Mission: Impossible style escapades. . . . The high level of suspense,
ultra-short chapters, and fast pace will hook readers of
all stripes.” -- PUBLISHERS WEEKLY, starred review
"Sassy narration, smart quips, pigeon drops, and slang
worthy of an episode of DRAGNET make this fast-paced
tale of topsy-turvy antics a joy from beginning to end.
Don't try these high jinks at home..." -- BOOKLIST "A
richly entertaining romp." -- BULLETIN OF THE CENTER FOR
CHILDREN'S BOOKS
These Hollow Vows Lexi Ryan 2021-07-20 From New York
Times best-selling author Lexi Ryan, Cruel Prince meets
A Court of Thorns and Roses in this sexy, action-packed
fantasy about a girl who is caught between two
treacherous faerie courts and their dangerously
seductive princes. Brie hates the Fae and refuses to
have anything to do with them, even if that means
starving on the street. But when her sister is sold to
the sadistic king of the Unseelie court to pay a debt,
she'll do whatever it takes to get her back--including
making a deal with the king himself to steal three
magical relics from the Seelie court. Gaining unfettered
access to the Seelie court is easier said than done.
Brie's only choice is to pose as a potential bride for
Prince Ronan, and she soon finds herself falling for
him. Unwilling to let her heart distract her, she
accepts help from a band of Unseelie misfits with their
own secret agenda. As Brie spends time with their
mysterious leader, Finn, she struggles to resist his
seductive charm. Caught between two dangerous courts,
Brie must decide who to trust with her loyalty. And with
her heart.
Prince Martin and the Cave Bear Brandon Hale 2021-10-04
When a brave prince and his spirited princess cousin
join a quest to rescue a blind bear cub, they discover
that the bear's blindness might save them from fearsome
raiders-and worse.
The Kiss of Deception Mary E. Pearson 2014-07-08 In a
society steeped in tradition, Princess Lia's life
follows a preordained course. As First Daughter, she is
expected to have the revered gift of sight—but she
doesn't—and she knows her parents are perpetrating a
sham when they arrange her marriage to secure an
alliance with a neighboring kingdom—to a prince she has
never met. On the morning of her wedding, Lia flees to a
distant village. She settles into a new life, hopeful
when two mysterious and handsome strangers arrive—and
unaware that one is the jilted prince and the other an
assassin sent to kill her. Deception abounds, and Lia
finds herself on the brink of unlocking perilous
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secrets—even as she finds herself falling in love. The
Kiss of Deception is the first book in Mary E. Pearson's
Remnant Chronicles.
We Hunt the Flame Hafsah Faizal 2019-05-14 An Ignyte
Award Winner 2020 A TIME Magazine Top 100 Fantasy Book
of All Time A BuzzFeed Pick for "YA Books You Absolutely
Must Read This Spring" A Bustle's Most Anticipated 2019
YA Release A Paste Magazine's Top 10 Most Anticipated YA
Novels of 2019 A Paste Magazine Best YA Book of 2019 A
PopSugar Best YA Book of 2019 A TeenVogue Book Club Pick
for 2019 A Barnes & Noble Teen Book Club Pick for 2019
"Lyrical and spellbinding" —Marieke Njikamp, #1 New York
Times Bestselling Author Set in a richly detailed world
inspired by ancient Arabia, Hafsah Faizal's We Hunt the
Flame—first in the Sands of Arawiya duology—is a
gripping debut of discovery, conquering fear, and taking
identity into your own hands. People lived because she
killed. People died because he lived. Zafira is the
Hunter, disguising herself as a man when she braves the
cursed forest of the Arz to feed her people. Nasir is
the Prince of Death, assassinating those foolish enough
to defy his autocratic father, the sultan. If Zafira was
exposed as a girl, all of her achievements would be
rejected; if Nasir displayed his compassion, his father
would punish him in the most brutal of ways. Both Zafira
and Nasir are legends in the kingdom of Arawiya—but
neither wants to be. War is brewing, and the Arz sweeps
closer with each passing day, engulfing the land in
shadow. When Zafira embarks on a quest to uncover a lost
artifact that can restore magic to her suffering world
and stop the Arz, Nasir is sent by the sultan on a
similar mission: retrieve the artifact and kill the
Hunter. But an ancient evil stirs as their journey
unfolds—and the prize they seek may pose a threat
greater than either can imagine.
Unbecoming Jenny Downham 2016-02-23 Three women. Three
generations. Three secrets. Katie's life is falling
apart: her best friend thinks she's a freak, her mother,
Caroline, controls every aspect of her life, and her
estranged grandmother, Mary, appears as if out of
nowhere. Mary has dementia and needs lots of care, and
when Katie starts putting together Mary's life story,
secrets and lies are uncovered: Mary's illegitimate
baby, her zest for life and freedom and men; the way she
lived her life to the full yet suffered huge sacrifices
along the way. As the relationship between Mary and
Caroline is explored, Katie begins to understand her own
mother's behavior, and from that insight, the terrors
about her sexuality, her future, and her younger brother
are all put into perspective. Funny, sad, honest, and
wise, this powerful multigenerational novel from
international bestseller Jenny Downham celebrates life
like no book before.
Prince Martin and the Thieves Brandon Hale 2018-03-15
EPIC ADVENTURE. STUNNING GRAYSCALE ILLUSTRATIONS.THE
HOBBIT MEETS TREASURE ISLAND IN THIS "CLEVERLY WRITTEN"
TALE. Captured by bandits! Could things get much worse
for Prince Martin and Ray in this story in verse?
They're unarmed. They're tied up. No one knows they've
been caught! These thieves are bad news. And their
leader has got a most dastardly plan for the Prince and
Sir Ray... They should never have entered the forest
that day! Now they hang from two snares that are tied to
a tree. But sometimes things happen we cannot foresee...
What if one act of kindness can alter events? What if
payback is owed to Sir Ray and the Prince? There is rich
grayscale art-quite a feast for the eyes-and an ending
that comes as a shocking surprise... This adventure's
got heart. It will thrill and inspire. When young kids
read this tale, they will surely aspire to be kind like
the Prince and be bold like Sir Ray. BRING DELIGHT TO A
CHILD-BUY A COPY TODAY!
Ice Forged Gail Z. Martin 2013-01-08 Condemned as a
murderer for killing the man who dishonored his sister,
Blaine "Mick" McFadden has spent the last six years in
Velant, a penal colony in the frigid northern
wastelands. Harsh military discipline and the oppressive
magic keep a fragile peace as colonists struggle against
a hostile environment. But the supply ships from
Dondareth have stopped coming, boding ill for the
kingdom that banished the colonists. Now, as the world's
magic runs wild, McFadden and the people of Velant must
fight to survive and decide their fate ... From Gail Z.
Martin, author of the beloved series THE CHRONICLES OF
THE NECROMANCER and THE FALLEN KINGS CYCLE, comes a new
fantasy adventure for the ages. Welcome to the end of
the world.Welcome to the beginning of THE ASCENDANT

KINGDOMS SAGA.
Vow of Thieves Mary E. Pearson 2022-06-23 'Mary E.
Pearson is a fearless storyteller' Stephanie Garber Vow
of Thieves is the thrilling sequel to Dance of Thieves,
set in the same world as Mary E. Pearson's New York
Times bestselling Remnant Chronicles. Kazi and Jase have
survived, stronger and more in love than ever. Their new
life now lies before them - the Ballengers will be
outlaws no longer, Tor's Watch will be a kingdom, and
Kazi and Jase will meet all challenges side by side,
together at last. But an ominous warning mars their
journey back, and they soon find themselves captured in
a tangled web of deceit woven by their greatest enemies
and unlikeliest allies, a place where betrayals run
deeper and more deadly than either had thought possible,
and where timeless ambitions threaten to destroy them
both. PRAISE FOR MARY E. PEARSON 'One of my favorite
reads of the year' Alyson Noël 'Deeply satisfying,
intricately plotted fantasy' Robin LaFevers
'Breathtaking' Booklist 'Heart-pounding' Cinda Williams
Chima
The Doubt Factory Paolo Bacigalupi 2014-10-14 In this
page-turning contemporary thriller, National Book Award
Finalist, Printz Award winner, and New York Times
bestselling author Paolo Bacigalupi explores the timely
issue of how public information is distorted for
monetary gain, and how those who exploit it must be
stopped. Everything Alix knows about her life is a lie.
At least that's what a mysterious young man who's
stalking her keeps saying. But then she begins
investigating the disturbing claims he makes against her
father. Could her dad really be at the helm of a firm
that distorts the truth and covers up wrongdoing by
hugely profitable corporations that have allowed
innocent victims to die? Is it possible that her father
is the bad guy, and that the undeniably alluring
criminal who calls himself Moses--and his radical band
of teen activists--is right? Alix has to make a choice,
and time is running out, but can she truly risk
everything and blow the whistle on the man who loves her
and raised her?
Prince Martin and the Dragons Brandon Hale 2018-06-29
Prince Martin and the Dragons is a timeless children's
adventure book featuring heartwarming friendships,
electrifying full-color art, and unforgettable rhyming
verse. It will delight kids who love quests and castles,
knights and dragons, classic camaraderie, high-stakes
action, and epic showdowns between the good guys and the
bad guys.
The Emerald Atlas:The Books of Beginning 1 John Stephens
2011-04-14 The first thrilling book in the most exciting
children's fantasy series since Harry Potter. They were
taken from their beds one frozen night, when the world
was covered in snow. The silhouette of a tall, thin man
has haunted Kate ever since. Ten years on, Kate, Michael
and Emma have grown up in a string of miserable
orphanages, and all memories of their parents have faded
to a blur. Arriving at Cambridge Falls, the children
quickly realise there is something different about this
place - and Kate feels sure she has seen the dark,
crooked house before. As they explore, they discover an
old, empty leather book. The moment they touch it, an
ancient magical prophecy is set irrevocably in motion,
and the children are thrown into a dangerous alternate
reality of dark enchantments and terrifying monsters.
Only they can prevent the terrible event that will ruin
Cambridge Falls - and stop the world from falling into
complete devastation.
Home of the Brave Katherine Applegate 2014-12-23 Kek
comes from Africa. In America he sees snow for the first
time, and feels its sting. He's never walked on ice, and
he falls. He wonders if the people in this new place
will be like the winter – cold and unkind. In Africa,
Kek lived with his mother, father, and brother. But only
he and his mother have survived, and now she's missing.
Kek is on his own. Slowly, he makes friends: a girl who
is in foster care; an old woman who owns a rundown farm,
and a cow whose name means "family" in Kek's native
language. As Kek awaits word of his mother's fate, he
weathers the tough Minnesota winter by finding warmth in
his new friendships, strength in his memories, and
belief in his new country. Bestselling author Katherine
Applegate presents a beautifully wrought novel about an
immigrant's journey from hardship to hope. Home of the
Brave is a 2008 Bank Street - Best Children's Book of
the Year.
The Big Lie Julie Mayhew 2015-08-27 Shortlisted for the
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Peters Book of the Year. A shocking story of rebellion
and revelation set in a contemporary Nazi England.
Jessika Keller is a good girl: she obeys her father,
does her best to impress Herr Fisher at the Bund
Deutscher Mädel meetings and is set to be a world
champion ice skater. Her neighbour Clementine is not so
submissive. Outspoken and radical, Clem is delectably
dangerous and rebellious. And the regime has noticed.
Jess cannot keep both her perfect life and her dearest
friend. But which can she live without? THE BIG LIE is a
thought-provoking and beautifully told story that
explores ideas of loyalty, sexuality and protest.
Prince Martin and the Pirates Brandon Hale 2021-08-07
Read this action-packed saga as a stand-alone story or
as part of the Prince Martin Epic series. In this epic
illustrated adventure told in riveting rhyming verse,
Prince Martin, his Band of Brothers, and his father-the
King-embark on a dangerous quest to recover friends lost
at sea. Their exciting voyage takes them to the Tropical
Main, where unfathomable secrets lay concealed in the
deep. But that once-peaceful sea is now plagued by the
Dread Pirate Kaine, his gruesome pets, and his infamous
crew. When these notorious sea rovers capture the boy
prince, Martin discovers that his only hope might come
from the sea itself... This high-stakes clash between
good and evil has some scary parts on the way to a
glorious, triumphal ending. Ages 9 and up. May not be
suitable for younger or sensitive children. Get your
copy now-because their hearts will soar... Praise for
Prince Martin and the Pirates: "This is a wonderful and
magical book. It has dastardly pirates, radiant
mermaids, a noble king, trusty knights, and, of course,
the resourceful and ever-brave Prince Martin. What more
could you ask! I only wish my son was young again so I
could read this book with him." - Eric Jay Dolin, author
of Black Flags, Blue Waters: The Epic History of
America's Most Notorious Pirates "Adventure, Pirates,
Courage. This series is perfect for boys, and parents
who want their boys to have something written just for
the men their sons will become. The stories they find
within these pages will take them farther into their
imagination than any video game ever will, and dare them
to become who they one day will be." - Nick Cole, TwoTime Dragon Award Winner, Author of Forgotten Ruin Books
in the Prince Martin Epic chapter books series. Each
tale can be read in order or as a stand-alone: ★ Prince
Martin Wins His Sword ★ Prince Martin and the Thieves ★
Prince Martin and the Dragons ★ Prince Martin and the
Cave Bear ★ Prince Martin and the Last Centaur ★ Prince
Martin and the Pirates
Here I Stand - A Life Of Martin Luther Roland Bainton
2014-12-03 This early work on Martin Luther is both
expensive and hard to find in its first edition. It
details the life of the monk responsible for translating
the Bible from Latin into German and for inspiring the
Lutheran movement. This is a fascinating work and is
thoroughly recommended for anyone interested in the
history of European religion. Many of the earliest
books, particularly those dating back to the 1900s and
before, are now extremely scarce. We are republishing
these classic works in affordable, high quality, modern
editions, using the original text and artwork.
Thief of Hearts Ruby Moone 2018-07-14 The year is 1806.
Bastard-born jewel thief David Lambert has few rules in
his personal life. Never bed the staff, never more than
once with the same man, and never, ever, kiss. Attending
an aristocratic party and relieving some of the wealthy
of their possessions should be easy, but in the space of
a weekend, one by one all his rules are shattered by a
footman with a secret. Jeremy Naylor thought he had
found the man of his dreams, the one man who might
understand him. Someone passionate, handsome, and
respectable. But in one shocking moment his world is
destroyed, and he is forced to run for his life. Flung
together to escape the hangman’s noose, the passion
between David and Jeremy burns fiercely. But Jeremy
yearns for respectability, and David refuses to admit
what lies in his heart. Will they find a way together,
or will their differences lead them to the very brink of
disaster and the shadow of the gallows?
Serpent & Dove Shelby Mahurin 2019-09-03 New York Times
Bestseller * Indiebound Bestseller * An Amazon Best Book
of 2019 * B&N's YA Book Club Pick "A brilliant debut,
full of everything I love: a sparkling and fully
realized heroine, an intricate and deadly system of
magic, and a searing romance that kept me reading long
into the night. Serpent & Dove is an absolute gem of a

book." —Sarah J. Maas, #1 New York Times bestselling
author of A Court of Thorns and Roses series Bound as
one, to love, honor, or burn. Book one of a stunning
fantasy trilogy, this tale of witchcraft and forbidden
love is perfect for fans of Kendare Blake and Sara
Holland. Two years ago, Louise le Blanc fled her coven
and took shelter in the city of Cesarine, forsaking all
magic and living off whatever she could steal. There,
witches like Lou are hunted. They are feared. And they
are burned. As a huntsman of the Church, Reid Diggory
has lived his life by one principle: Thou shalt not
suffer a witch to live. But when Lou pulls a wicked
stunt, the two are forced into an impossible
situation—marriage. Lou, unable to ignore her growing
feelings, yet powerless to change what she is, must make
a choice. And love makes fools of us all. Don't miss
Gods & Monsters, the spellbinding conclusion of this
epic trilogy!
Prince Martin and the Cave Bear Brandon Hale 2019-05-02
Prince Martin and his cousin, Princess Margaret, rescue
a blind cave bear from the circus. With the help of
friends, they try to take him home to Northland...where
the colossal creatures are bad - and the Northmen are
worse. Can the companions navigate the perils of
Northland to finish their quest? Read as a stand-alone
or as Book 4 in the series.
A Vanishing of Griffins S.A. Patrick 2021-01-07 For fans
of How to Train Your Dragon and The Hobbit the sizzling,
magical fantasy adventure that began with A Darkness of
Dragons continues... Brave friends Patch, Wren and
Barver are no strangers to danger. They take peril in
their stride as they seek out their deadly foe - the
evil Piper of Hamelyn. But trying to stop his quest for
power may end in a battle that will tear the three young
heroes' world apart. It has "All the ingredients of a
perfect fantasy adventure." Kieran Larwood, author of
The Legend of Podkin One-ear
Prince Martin and the Last Centaur Brandon Hale
2021-10-04 When Sir Ray hears that the hero who raised
him is dead and returns with Prince Martin to his
homeland, he uncovers his shocking family history and
must confront his long-lost twin - who is now a fearsome
raider.
Cephalox the Cyber Squid Adam Blade 2013-03-07 Evil
swims beneath the seas of the planet Nemos... When
Cephalox the Cyber Squid kidnaps Max's dad, he gives
chase in a stolen submarine. Can Max use his bravery,
cunning and skill with gadgets to rescue him? And will
he discover who controls the terrifying Robobeasts? Dive
into Sea Quest and live the adventure! The first in a
highly collectable series by bestselling author Adam
Blade!
Heir of Fire Sarah J. Maas 2014-09-11 The third
instalment to the global #1 bestselling series. As the
King of Adarlan's Assassin, Celaena Sardothien is bound
to serve the tyrant who slaughtered her dear friend. But
she has vowed to make him pay. The answers Celaena needs
to destroy the king lie across the sea Wendlyn. And
Chaol, Captain of the King's Guard, has put his future
in jeopardy to send her there. Yet as Celaena seeks her
destiny in Wendlyn, a new threat is preparing to take to
the skies. Will Celaena find the strength not only to
win her own battles, but to fight a war that could pit
her loyalties to her own people against those she has
grown to love? This third novel in the THRONE OF GLASS
sequence, from global #1 bestselling author Sarah J.
Maas, is packed with more heart-stopping action,
devastating drama and swoonsome romance, and introduces
some fierce new heroines to love and hate.
Daughter of the Pirate King Tricia Levenseller
2017-02-28 There will be plenty of time for me to beat
him soundly once I've gotten what I came for. Sent on a
mission to retrieve an ancient hidden map—the key to a
legendary treasure trove—seventeen-year-old pirate
captain Alosa deliberately allows herself to be captured
by her enemies, giving her the perfect opportunity to
search their ship. More than a match for the ruthless
pirate crew, Alosa has only one thing standing between
her and the map: her captor, the unexpectedly clever and
unfairly attractive first mate Riden. But not to worry,
for Alosa has a few tricks up her sleeve, and no lone
pirate can stop the Daughter of the Pirate King. In
Daughter of the Pirate King, debut author Tricia
Levenseller blends action, adventure, romance, and a
little bit of magic into a thrilling YA pirate tale.
House of Earth and Blood Sarah J. Maas 2020-03-03 "HalfFae, half-human Bryce Quinlan loves her life. By day,
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she works for an antiquities dealer, selling barely
legal magical artifacts, and by night, she parties with
her friends, savoring every pleasure Lunathion-otherwise
known as Crescent City-has to offer. But it all comes
crumbling down when a ruthless murder shakes the very
foundations of the city-and Bryce's world. Two years
later, her job has become a dead end, and she now seeks
only blissful oblivion in the city's most notorious
nightclubs. But when the murderer attacks again, Bryce
finds herself dragged into the investigation and paired
with an infamous Fallen angel whose own brutal past
haunts his every step. Hunt Athalar, personal assassin
for the Archangels, wants nothing to do with Bryce
Quinlan, despite being ordered to protect her. She
stands for everything he once rebelled against and seems
more interested in partying than solving the murder, no
matter how close to home it might hit. But Hunt soon
realizes there's far more to Bryce than meets the eyeand that he's going to have to find a way to work with
her if they want to solve this case. As Bryce and Hunt
race to untangle the mystery, they have no way of
knowing the threads they tug ripple through the
underbelly of the city, across warring continents, and
down to the darkest levels of Hel, where things that
have been sleeping for millennia are beginning to
stir.."-Museum of Thieves Lian Tanner 2010-09-28 Welcome to the
tyrannical city of Jewel, where impatience is a sin and
boldness is a crime. Goldie Roth has lived in Jewel all
her life. Like every child in the city, she wears a
silver guardchain and is forced to obey the dreaded
Blessed Guardians. She has never done anything by
herself and won’t be allowed out on the streets
unchained until Separation Day. When Separation Day is
canceled, Goldie, who has always been both impatient and
bold, runs away, risking not only her own life but also
the lives of those she has left behind. In the chaos
that follows, she is lured to the mysterious Museum of
Dunt, where she meets the boy Toadspit and discovers
terrible secrets. Only the cunning mind of a thief can
understand the museum’s strange, shifting rooms.
Fortunately, Goldie has a talent for thieving. Which is
just as well, because the leader of the Blessed
Guardians has his own plans for the museum—plans that
threaten the lives of everyone Goldie loves. And it will
take a daring thief to stop him. . . . Museum of Thieves
is a thrilling tale of destiny and danger, and of a
courageous girl who has never been allowed to grow
up—until now.
Dangerous Women 1 George R. R. Martin 2014-09-30 A
collection of seven short stories celebrates dangerous
women, both heroines and villains, and includes
contributions by George R.R. Martin, Carrie Vaughn, and
Lawrence Block.
Prince Martin and the Pirates Brandon Hale 2021-09-18
When pirates capture a boy prince on the high seas, he
discovers that his only hope might come from the sea
itself!
How to Read a Book Mortimer J. Adler 2014-09-30 Analyzes
the art of reading and suggests ways to approach
literary works, offering techniques for reading in
specific literary genres ranging from fiction, poetry,
and plays to scientific and philosophical works.
The Lost Island of Tamarind Nadia Aguiar 2009-01-01
Three children. Alone on the ocean waves, after a fierce
storm throws their parents from the Pamela Jane into the
icy waters below. Maya, Simon and Penny now face a wild
rescue adventure that will lead them to a truly magical
place . . . Imagine an island with green mountains
looming over pink sandy beaches and tide pools lit by
the moon. An island with the darkest of secrets, where
pirates lurk and jaguars roam – and a precious stone
holds a power that is both wondrous and terrifying. This
is where the children must go. No one from the Outside
has escaped the island before. Danger is everywhere. But
they can’t turn back now. Could you?
The Thief's Daughter Jeff Wheeler 2016-05-31 A Wall
Street Journal bestseller Owen Kiskaddon first came to
the court of the formidable King Severn as a prisoner,
winning favor with the stormy monarch by masquerading as
a boy truly blessed by the Fountain. Nine years hence,
the once-fearful Owen has grown into a confident young
man, mentored in battle and politics by Duke Horwath and
deeply in love with his childhood friend, the duke's
granddaughter. But the blissful future Owen and
Elysabeth Mortimer anticipate seems doomed by the king's
machinations. A pretender to Severn's throne has vowed

to seize the crown of Kingfountain. But Severn means to
combat the threat by using Elysabeth as bait to snare
the imposter--and forcing Owen, as a pawn in the
dangerous charade, to choose between duty and devotion.
With poisoners and spies circling ominously, and war
looming on the horizon, Owen must make painful
sacrifices to beat back the advancing shadows of death
and disaster. Will Owen's conflicted heart follow the
king's path or will he risk everything for love?
The Tale of Despereaux Kate DiCamillo 2009-09-08 A brave
mouse, a covetous rat, a wishful serving girl, and a
princess named Pea come together in Kate DiCamillo's
Newbery Medal–winning tale. Welcome to the story of
Despereaux Tilling, a mouse who is in love with music,
stories, and a princess named Pea. It is also the story
of a rat called Roscuro, who lives in the darkness and
covets a world filled with light. And it is the story of
Miggery Sow, a slow-witted serving girl who harbors a
simple, impossible wish. These three characters are
about to embark on a journey that will lead them down
into a horrible dungeon, up into a glittering castle,
and, ultimately, into each other's lives. What happens
then? As Kate DiCamillo would say: Reader, it is your
destiny to find out. With black-and-white illustrations
and a refreshed cover by Timothy Basil Ering.
The Willful Princess and the Piebald Prince Robin Hobb
2013 Felicity, a minstrel sworn to the truth, tells the
ill-fated love story of the stubborn and indulged
Princess Caution and the stableboy Lostler, a former
Chalcedean slave and the piebald horse bound to him by
the magic of Wit, which gives him the power to
communicate with animals.
Black Sun Rising Celia Friedman 2013-05-02 Over a
millennium ago, Erna, a seismically active yet beautiful
world was settled by colonists from far-distant Earth.
But the seemingly habitable planet was fraught with
perils no one could have foretold, and the colonists
found themselves caught in a desperate battle for
survival against the fae, a terrifying natural force
with the power to prey upon the human mind itself,
drawing forth images from a person's worst nightmare or
most treasured dreams and indiscriminately giving them
life. Twelve centuries after fate first stranded the
colonists on Erna, mankind has achieved an uneasy
stalemate, and human sorcerers manipulate the fae for
their own profit, little realising that demonic forces
which feed upon such efforts are rapidly gaining in
strength. Now, as the hordes of the dark fae multiply,
four people - Priest, Adept, Apprentice and Sorcerer are about to be drawn inexorably together for a mission
which will force them to confront an evil beyond their
imagining, in a conflict which will put not only their
own lives but the very fate of humankind in jeopardy ...
Family Business Colin Beckett 2016-04-28 Dare County
Sheriff Martin Tate and his ex-detective friend Paul
Treadwell chase a vindictive serial killer menacing
North Carolina's Outer Banks in this debut thriller.
When authorities find the body of a woman in her
ransacked home the crime scene looks like a robbery that
went terrifyingly out of control. However, there are
several items left behind in plain view that appear to
be totally out of place to Marty Tate, a seasoned
investigator. Tate decides that he'd like another
opinion on the case, so he enlists advice from former
Northeast Ohio detective, Paul Treadwell, now the owner
of the Brown Pelican Restaurant in Duck. Two years ago,
Paul and his wife, Megan, a former nurse, won a sizable
fortune in the Ohio Lottery. After careful
consideration, they decided to relocate and become
permanent residents of the Outer Banks. When Paul finds
another piece of unusual evidence at the ransacked
cottage, Tate's original suspicions are confirmed. A
homicide has been committed here disguised as a robbery
gone horribly wrong. Together with other highly trained
and motivated law enforcement personnel they forge ahead
in order to identify and apprehend a deadly intruder to
these shores who meticulously continues his killing
spree as the tourist season rolls along. The good guys
know that there is no such thing as a "perfect"
homicide. Even the craftiest of killers makes a mistake
or two. Nothing new there. The problem for the good guys
is that their killer hasn't gotten the memo on that one.
He's good. He's exceptionally good at killing people and
getting away with it.
Candide Voltaire 2002 A flamboyant and controversial
personality of enormous wit and intelligence, Voltaire
remains one of the most influential figures of the
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eighteenth-century Enlightenment. Candide, his
masterpiece, is a brilliant satire of the theory that
our world is “the best of all possible worlds.” The book
traces the picaresque adventures of the guileless
Candide, who is forced into the army, flogged,
shipwrecked, betrayed, robbed, separated from his
beloved Cunegonde, tortured by the Inquisition, et
cetera, all without losing his resilience and will to
live and pursue a happy life. This Modern Library
edition, published to celebrate the seventy-fifth
anniversary of Random House, is a facsimile of the first
book ever released under the Random House colophon. It
includes the timeless illustrations by Rockwell Kent, a
twentieth-century artist whose wit and genius serve as a
counterpart and compliment to Voltaire’s.
The Philosophy of Tolkien Peter Kreeft 2009-09-03 While
nothing can equal or replace the adventure in reading
Tolkien's masterwork, The Lord of the Rings, Peter
Kreeft says that the journey into its underlying
philosophy can be another exhilarating adventure. Thus,
Kreeft takes the reader on a voyage of discovery into
the philosophical bones of Middle earth. He organizes
the philosophical themes in The Lord of the Rings into
50 categories, accompanied by over 1,000 references to
the text of Lord. Since many of the great questions of
philosophy are included in the 50-theme outline, this
book can also be read as an engaging introduction to
philosophy. For each of the philosophical topics in
Lord, Kreeft presents tools by which they can be
understood. Illustrated.
Prince Martin Wins His Sword Brandon Hale 2018-03-16
HIGH-STAKES ADVENTURE. RICH GRAYSCALE ILLUSTRATIONS.
NARNIA MEETS OLD YELLER IN THIS UNFORGETTABLE DEBUT!
This adventure's a throwback to simpler times. It
appears to be prose-but it secretly rhymes. Kids can
read to themselves. They can read it aloud. It's about a
young boy who is brave and unbowed. The kid goes on a
quest, and when danger appears, he discovers true gritand he conquers his fears. When the dust has all settled
and Martin returns, he makes difficult choices and
finally learns that it's not always easy to do the right
thing... But he makes it back home to his father, the
King. When his quest is complete and brave deeds have
been done, he discovers at last that his sword has been
won! Black and white illustrations explode off the pagea feast for the eyes, irrespective of age. There's
adventure aplenty...and frightening foes. There is also
a knight-and he follows his nose, sniffing out those in
danger to serve and protect. But this boldest of knights
isn't whom you'd expect... There's much more than just
action and marvelous art: there's a moral embedded to
enter the heart and the mind of your child. It will
challenge and thrill. This book won't be forgotten like
other ones will. And the very best part? Martin makes a
new friend! When kids finish this book, they won't want
it to end. So bring joy to a child: buy a copy
today!Come and meet the boy prince-and the knight named

Sir Ray...
Crown of Coral and Pearl Mara Rutherford 2019-08-27 “A
fabulous interweaving of fantasy, politics, and
sisterhood—this unusual, tense tale will have you on the
edge of your seat!”—#1 New York Times bestselling author
Tamora Pierce Red Queen meets House of Salt and Sorrow
in Mara Rutherford's debut YA fantasy Crown of Coral and
Pearl, which follows a young woman from a village on the
sea who must impersonate her twin on land to save
everyone she loves from a tyrannical prince. For
generations, the crown princes of Ilara have married the
most beautiful maidens from the ocean village of
Varenia. Nor once dreamed of seeing the mysterious
mountain kingdom for herself, but after a childhood
accident left her with a scar, she knew her twin sister,
Zadie, would likely be chosen to marry the crown prince.
Then Zadie is injured, and Nor is sent to Ilara in her
place. She soon discovers her future husband, Prince
Ceren, is as forbidding and cold as his home. And as she
grows closer to Ceren’s brother, Prince Talin, Nor
learns of a failing royal bloodline, a murdered
queen...and a plot to destroy her village. To save her
people, Nor must learn to negotiate the treacherous
protocols of a court where lies reign and obsession
rules...but discovering her own formidable strength may
cost her everything she loves. Books in the Crown of
Coral and Pearl duology: Crown of Coral and Pearl
Kingdom of Sea and Stone
Little Thieves Margaret Owen 2021-10-19 Kids' Indie Next
pick for November/December! Amazon Best Book of October
2021! A scrappy maid must outsmart both palace nobles
and Low Gods in a new YA fantasy by Margaret Owen,
author of the Merciful Crow series. Once upon a time,
there was a horrible girl... Vanja Schmidt knows that no
gift is freely given, not even a mother’s love—and she’s
on the hook for one hell of a debt. Vanja, the adopted
goddaughter of Death and Fortune, was Princess Gisele's
dutiful servant up until a year ago. That was when
Vanja’s otherworldly mothers demanded a terrible price
for their care, and Vanja decided to steal her future
back... by stealing Gisele’s life for herself. The real
Gisele is left a penniless nobody while Vanja uses an
enchanted string of pearls to take her place. Now, Vanja
leads a lonely but lucrative double life as princess and
jewel thief, charming nobility while emptying their
coffers to fund her great escape. Then, one heist away
from freedom, Vanja crosses the wrong god and is cursed
to an untimely end: turning into jewels, stone by stone,
for her greed. Vanja has just two weeks to figure out
how to break her curse and make her getaway. And with a
feral guardian half-god, Gisele’s sinister fiancé, and
an overeager junior detective on Vanja’s tail, she’ll
have to pull the biggest grift yet to save her own life.
Margaret Owen, author of The Merciful Crow series,
crafts a delightfully irreverent retelling of “The Goose
Girl” about stolen lives, thorny truths, and the wicked
girls at the heart of both.
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